
Kia ora Whānau 
   
Interested in leading staff using Āta korero? Register here. 
   
This workshop is for staff new to Āta kōrero, or those requiring a refresher who are interested in 
leading and facilitating Āta kōrero for PEPs.  
   
The workshop will require an hour of preparation (reflecting on video and audio material from our 
Kaihautū) before attending a kanohi ki te kanohi (face to face) workshop.   
  
The workshop will be co-hosted by Dr Rosemary Dewerse and Te Korowai Kahurangi staff.  
  
There are two workshops to choose from:  
  
Āta kōrero for PEPs - Workshop 1  
Thursday 10 December 2020, 10:30 to 12:30 in Room 180-2043.  Register by 8 December, 2020  
  
Āta kōrero for PEPs - Workshop 2  
Thursday 21 January 2021,     10:30 to 12:30 in Room 180-2043.   Register by 18 January, 2021  
  
Any pātai?  Contact Eric Stone. Te Korowai Kahurangi. 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=sonzgIBzZ0u1J39xGleBME3viR57KZ5PnB7OwVbbVXZUOUJNRzg1REpHUlJPSjBUOFc0SUw1SFlPTC4u

